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- Japan is following the situation in Thailand with 

concern. 
- Japan again strongly encourages all parties to 

exercise restraint and refrain from violence and 
hope that the situation will be settled peacefully 
through democratic process and sincere dialogue 
among Thai people. 

- We will keep taking all appropriate measures to 
ensure safety of Japanese residents and 
companies in Thailand. 


